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Ministry of the Environment, 
Conservation and Parks
Floor 1, 135 St Clair Ave W
Toronto, ON
M4V 1P5
Telephone: (416) 314-5584

Ministère de l’Environnement, de la 
Protection de la nature et des Parcs
1er étage, 135 av St. Clair O
Toronto, ON
M4V 1P5
Téléphone : (416) 314-5584

April 6, 2021

Jason Krynicki, Director, Environmental Operations
Parkbridge Lifestyle Communities Inc.
690 River Rd W
Wasaga Beach, Ontario
L9Z 2P1

Dear Sir:

Re: Application for Approval
Upgrade to existing Sewage Pumping Station serving Bellwood Estates
Ottawa City
Reference Number 4666-BT3K2M

As discussed with your engineering consultants, Mr. André Moura and Mr. Jeremy Ashe, the 
submitted application is for plumbing under the Ontario Building Code. As such, section 53 of 
the Ontario Water Resources Act does not apply. As requested in Mr. Jeremy Ashe's email dated 
March 27, 2021, your application is considered withdrawn and the above-noted file is now 
closed.

The submitted application fee will be refunded shortly in the amount of $2,700.00 which 
represents the amount submitted reduced by the non-refundable administrative processing fee of 
$200.

 

If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact Nick Zambito, Senior Wastewater 
Review Engineer at (416) 314-5584.

Yours truly,

Fariha Pannu, P.Eng.
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Director
appointed for the purposes of Part II.1 of the Environmental Protection Act

NZ/

c: District Manager, MECP Ottawa
Jeremy Ash, Tatham Engineering Limited


